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Year 3 and 4 visit to Chester. 

During the past 2 weeks the children in Years 3 and 4 have 
taken part in a Roman experience in the city of Chester. 
The children had the opportunity to explore the many    
artefacts which have been discovered in Chester from the 
Roman period. They were able to experience what it was 
like to live in the Roman times. In addition to this the     
children  re-enacted battle scenes as if they were in the  
Roman army. Both classes had an excellent day and the 
experience will enhance their learning in the classroom. 

Road Safety. 

We had a visit from Wigan’s road safety team on 
Thursday. The children were taught about the differ-
ent types of crossings and how to cross roads safely. 

 

Parents’ Evening 

If you haven’t already done so, don’t forget to book 
your appointment time for parents’ evening.  All 
appointments must be booked on Arbor. 


